	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	02/25/2020
Telecon

	

	Meeting Type:  Captains Meeting

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Ty Dickson, Kenny Dearth, Keith Evans, Frank D’Annunzio, Shad Lyle, Bob Lively, Austin Frazier, Alex Kempler, Eric Chomko, Sophia Loschiavo, Phil Frazier, Josh Kastman attended by telecon.

	Discussion Items:

	1. 2020 Season Plans.  Matt reviewed the GSPSA EC plans for the 2020 season, which were also posted to the GSPSA web site.  There was some discussion regarding the placement of new teams, since franchise requests have been received for both Monday and Wednesday leagues.  Walt reminded the captains that returning teams in a league have priority in placement up to the GSPSA 10-team limit.  If the number of teams requesting placement exceeds that number, then further steps will be taken depending on the composition of the requests (i.e. returning vs. new teams).
2. Water Situation at Fields.  Walt reviewed the status of the water situation at the softball fields.  Running water was lost in summer 2019, apparently due to a water line break somewhere on Beltsville Agricultural Center (BARC) property.  BARC has not been willing to trace and repair the problem so far.  GSFC Facilities has said that they would have to tap into Area 200 supplies (approximately 2 miles away) to run a new line to serve the fields, and that the high cost is not in their budget.  Walt finished by saying that while the EC would be discussing the situation at their next meeting, suggestions for solutions from any GSPSA members are welcome.


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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